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Pro-Life Mississippi responds to U.S. Supreme Court not taking 

action on Texas Heartbeat Act.  

 

Pro Life Mississippi is thrilled that the Supreme Court has not taken action to 

overturn the intent of Texas citizens to protect humans with a heartbeat. The 

Texas Heartbeat Act is now in effect, and it is having an immediate impact in 

protecting the preborn. The Associated Press reported that Planned 

Parenthood in Texas, among other abortion providers, have stopped 

scheduling abortions beyond six weeks from conception.   

 

Pro Life Mississippi notes with sadness that our state will likely see an uptick in 

abortions committed at the state's only abortion facility, the Jackson Women's 

Health Organization, from women traveling across state lines to have their 

babies' lives terminated. Pro Life Mississippi President Laura Knight said, "We 

pray that our continued presence on the sidewalk at the Jackson abortion 

facility will help each woman to recognize the God-given value of her preborn 

child, and we will continue to offer support to all women considering abortion 

to enable them to choose life!"  

 

For more information please contact: Laura Knight, 601-956-8636 ext. 2, 

laura.knight@prolifemississippi.org . 
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